County of Lackawanna Pennsylvania
Office of the Commissioners

Michael J. Washo Corey D. O’Brien A.]. Munchak
July 3, 2008
Paul Sorvino
8 A-1 Mountain View Drive
Box 601

Gilbert, PA 18331
Dear Mr. Sorvino,

We would like to set up a meeting with you to discuss the status of “The Trouble with Cali,”
including its anticipated completion date; estimated cost of any additional funds needed to
finish the film and the sources of that funding; details of any finalized or pending distribution
deals; a specific plan and timetable for a return of funds to investors; and a balance sheet, profit
and loss statement, and any other detailed financial documents that are available.

Jennifer Ezerskis from our office will be contacting you shortly to arrange the meeting.

We also request that Robert C. Cordaro be removed as executive produce of the film and be
replaced by “The People of Lackawanna County.” We believe that the change is appropriate
since funding for the film came from county taxpayers.

Thanks you for your cooperation in these matters. We look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely,
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cc: The Honorable A.J. Munchak
AJ. Albano

Courthouse Administration Building
200 Adams Avenue, Scranton, Pennsylvania 18503
(570) 963-6800



